
Master Brewers Association
District Michigan 

Griffin Claw Brewery

Adam Baretta John Mallet (via speaker phone)
Alec Mull John Priest
Andrew Heyboer John Stewart
Andrew Koehring Justin Stewart
Barry Johnson Karl Glarner
Ben Tackett (Red) Kathy Williams
Bill Wamby Keith Boneburg
Bob Bayer Keith Wagner
Brad Stevenson Kola Agagu
Brandon MacCkaren Konrad
Brett Kuhnenn Lee Streeter
Bryan Bastow Louwrens Wildschut
Creed Sowards Marty Rapnicki
Dan Bryant Matt Wiles
Dan Buonodono Michael Alsup
Dan Kiplinger Nathan Schroeder
Dan Rogers Nick Andrews
Dave Deschaine Nick Chapko
Dave Duff Paul Popa
Dave Shaw Pete Sanford
Debbie Smith Ron Runestadt
Don Bialik Ryan Wiltse
Doug Bellinger Sam Sherwood
Drew Rice Scott Graham
Ed Huston Sonia Buonodono
Ed Ruble Tim Lozen
Eric Kuhnhenn Tom 
Eric Kuhnhenn Sr. Tom Block
Erik Harms Tom Duckworth
Jason Giroux Tom Taylor
Jason Nelson Vaugh Steward
Jeff Carter Wendall Banks
Jeff Sheehan Zach Burkeen
Jeremy Kosmicki
Jim Dunham

October 17th 2013 Meeting



Treasure Report- Given by Debbie Smith- Ken Belau was absent

Add the EIN # to our website in the pay pal section

Dan Buonodono's registration for MBAA course is paid and all other summer social payments are 
done. 

Summer social breakdown was sent before, but the quick summary is: 

Income was $8556 
Expenses were $4202 

Net income $4354 

Scholarship registration was $2870, so left $1484 when all done

Board of Governors- John Mallet via phone

Nothing major to report at this time.  Attending the National conference in Austin Texas. Will come 
back with a report then.

District Technical Chair- John Stewart

MBG Winter Conference set for January 8th-10th 2014- Kalamazoo, MI 

Technical topics discussed- barrel aging, Carl Locker as guest speaker and wood panels

Standing Scholarship Committee- Brad Stevenson

4 types of scholarships available to members

Pursue more scholarship options, discounts, promote more thru national more, sign up on MBAA 
website.

President- Eric Kuhnhenn

Talk of a memorial for Jan Musse, past MBAA member and good friend to the industry

Secretary- Debbie Smith

Updating contacts to ensure everyone is receiving corresponded. 


